
Deddington Town Colts Under 12’s 
moving to U13’s

We are looking for players to join us next season, after a 
very successful year and winning the league we are looking 
to recruit additional players for next season which starts in 
September – they should be current year 7 and previous 
football experience is needed – we will be holding trial 
sessions on 18 and 25 April at the Windmill Centre, 
Deddington
If you are interested please contact Paul Godfrey on 07478 
808807 or e-mail madfrey7@gmail.com


